
  

  

 
 
REFERENCE:  18FOI 52 
 
You requested the following information: 
 
 
Whether the Department has ever worked with or had contact with SCL Group (formerly Strategic 
Communications Laboratory) or Cambridge Analytica.   We have handled your request under the 
Freedom of Information Act 2000.  
 
 
We have handled your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. 

 
The Wales Office has not worked with or had contact with the SCL Group or Cambridge 
Analytica.    
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